
Samba! 

 

 

 

 

Some Key Dates: 

23rd June  -  Sports Day (Years 5&6 PM) 

13th July—Alice in Wonderland (Northgate) 

18th July  -  Leavers’ Assembly PM (13:45) 

19th July  -  Year Six ‘Summer Vibes’ party 

20th—21st July  -  Transition Days 

 RSHE and Life Skills 
 

In our RSHE and Life Skills lessons, we 
have been looking at transition to high 

school. There are lots of great resources 
on the BBC that you might like to have a 

look at together to help support your 
child with the upcoming change.  

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/tags/zh4wy9q/
starting-secondary-school/1 

 
 
 

YEAR SIX 

Science 

Feeling Hot Hot Hot! 
As the weather has become much warmer, please 
make sure children are attending school wearing: 
sun cream; with a sun hat and they have a water 

bottle. 

In our science lessons, we have been learning 

about the human circulatory system and how it 

works. So far, we have focused on the heart and 

how it pumps blood (containing nutrients, water 

and oxygen) to where they are needed in the 

body. The children had a go at acting out the 

journey of deoxygenated blood cells to becoming 

oxygenated bloods cells using coloured bean 

bags. We have also created our own 3D posters 

using paper straws to explain how the system 

works! In the coming weeks, we will be working 

scientifically to explore how exercise affects heart 

rate. 

This term Year 6 have been learning how to play 

a range of percussion instruments as part of our 

music workshops. We have been learning how 

to play different rhythms to create Samba in-

spired music with our music teacher Carl. The 

children have really enjoyed the opportunity to 

have a go and make their own music! 


